
 

TOWN OF BERLIN 
 

PLEASE return the bottom coupon indicating full payment or first half of your bill with your 

payment. I will record your payment and mail a receipt to you.  If any questions, please call 

920-361-4717(ext. 100).  
 
PAYMENTS ON/BEFORE JANUARY 31, 2025   PAYMENTS AFTER JANUARY 31, 2025  
Payable To: Town of Berlin, Treasurer    Payable To: Green Lake County, Treas.  

         P.O. Box 5                571 County Rd. A  
         Berlin, WI 54923               Green Lake, WI 54941  

 
COLLECTION TIMES – BERLIN TOWN HALL (Corner of Willard Rd & Hwy 91)  

I will be at the town hall on Mondays and Thursdays from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m., 
Wednesdays from 12:30 p.m. until 4:30 p.m.  

 
I will also be at the hall on the following days to collect:  

Saturday December 28, 2024 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.   
Saturday January 25, 2025 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.   

     
*The office will be closed on Wednesday, December 25th and Wednesday, January 1st. 
 
Payment by mail is very much appreciated! If you choose to pay in person at the town hall, 

please make payment by personal check, money order, cashier check or escrow check. There is a 
debit (minus) figure next to the Town of Berlin’s portion of taxes. This is a credit! The funds for 
operating and maintaining our Township is derived from the Valley Trail Landfill’s tippage fees, so 
there is no township tax. Also, the township has set aside a school tax relief fund, a portion of this 
fund is the credit on your taxes listed next to the townships net tax.  

Because of this all of your tax payments are for the state, county and schools, the 
township does not receive any of your tax dollars. If the town did not operate on the landfill’s 
tippage fees, a tax would need to be collected from you the taxpayers.  
 
DOG LICENSE APPLICATION  

Male or Female $ 8.00  
Neutered or Spayed $ 3.00  
Multi-Dog License $35.00 (over 12 dogs, additional $3.00 fee per dog) 

A LATE FEE of $5.00 per dog for individuals & $10.00 from each dog kennel operator will be 
collected for any license obtained after April 1st of the license year.  
Please let me know if your dog license fee is included in your tax payment.  
 

The STATE LAW requires the rabies certificate be submitted with your payment. I 
CANNOT, by law, license any dog without it. I will return the certificate to you. Please file for safe 
keeping for the required one or three years.  

Green Lake County passed an ordinance that a single owner having possession of five or 
more adult dogs shall be required to obtain a kennel license (multi-dog license). Kennels licensed 
by the state must have an inspection performed by DATCP based on DATCP’s requirements. 
Kennels not licensed by the state must have an initial inspection prior to the first kennel license by 
the local health department.  


